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Right here, we have countless ebook difficult men from the sopranos and the
wire to ma and collections to check out. We additionally give variant types and
moreover type of the books to browse. The gratifying book, fiction, history,
novel, scientific research, as with ease as various further sorts of books are
readily user-friendly here.
As this difficult men from the sopranos and the wire to ma, it ends taking
place inborn one of the favored book difficult men from the sopranos and the
wire to ma collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website
to look the unbelievable book to have.

The Revolution Was Televised Alan Sepinwall 2013-02-19 A phenomenal account,
newly updated, of how twelve innovative television dramas transformed the
medium and the culture at large, featuring Sepinwall’s take on the finales of
Mad Men and Breaking Bad. In The Revolution Was Televised, celebrated TV critic
Alan Sepinwall chronicles the remarkable transformation of the small screen
over the past fifteen years. Focusing on twelve innovative television dramas
that changed the medium and the culture at large forever, including The
Sopranos, Oz, The Wire, Deadwood, The Shield, Lost, Buffy the Vampire Slayer,
24, Battlestar Galactica, Friday Night Lights, Mad Men, and Breaking Bad,
Sepinwall weaves his trademark incisive criticism with highly entertaining
reporting about the real-life characters and conflicts behind the scenes.
Drawing on interviews with writers David Chase, David Simon, David Milch, Joel
Surnow and Howard Gordon, Damon Lindelof and Carlton Cuse, and Vince Gilligan,
among others, along with the network executives responsible for green-lighting
these groundbreaking shows, The Revolution Was Televised is the story of a new
golden age in TV, one that’s as rich with drama and thrills as the very shows
themselves.
Kitchen Confidential Updated Ed Anthony Bourdain 2007-01-09 A deliciously
funny, delectably shocking banquet of wild-but-true tales of life in the
culinary trade from Chef Anthony Bourdain, laying out his more than a quartercentury of drugs, sex, and haute cuisine—now with all-new, never-beforepublished material
Tinderbox James Andrew Miller 2021-11-23 Tinderbox tells the exclusive,
explosive, uninhibited true story of HBO and how it burst onto the American
scene and screen to detonate a revolution and transform our relationship with
television forever. The Sopranos, Game of Thrones, Sex and the City, The Wire,
Succession...HBO has long been the home of epic shows, as well as the source
for brilliant new movies, news-making documentaries, and controversial sports
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journalism. By thinking big, trashing tired formulas, and killing off cliches
long past their primes, HBO shook off the shackles of convention and led the
way to a bolder world of content, opening the door to all that was new,
original, and worthy of our attention. In Tinderbox, award-winning journalist
James Andrew Miller uncovers a bottomless trove of secrets and surprises,
revealing new conflicts, insights, and analysis. As he did to great acclaim
with SNL in Live from New York; with ESPN in Those Guys Have All the Fun; and
with talent agency CAA in Powerhouse, Miller continues his record of
extraordinary access to the most important voices, this time speaking with
talents ranging from Abrams (J. J.) to Zendaya, as well as every single living
president of HBO—and hundreds of other major players. Over the course of more
than 750 interviews with key sources, Miller reveals how fraught HBO’s journey
has been, capturing the drama and the comedy off-camera and inside boardrooms
as HBO created and mobilized a daring new content universe, and, in doing so,
reshaped storytelling and upended our entertainment lives forever.
Punk Rock John Robb 2010-12-15 'To see The Clash on the White Riot tour was
like discovering how to be a rock star: you just did it yourself. You didn't
wait for someone to come and discover you. That was the most important thing
that came out of punk... We came home and we cut our hair and bought skinny
trousers. It was year zero. That was the moment for me' Billy Bragg Punk Rock
is a book like no other. It is an oral history of a radical movement which
exploded in Seventies Britain. With its own clothes, hair, artwork, fanzines
and radical politics, Punk boasted a DIY ethos that meant anyone could take
part. The scene was uniquely vibrant and energetic, leaving an extraordinary
legacy of notorious events, charismatic characters and inspirational music.
John Robb has spent over a year interviewing more than 100 contributors
including Glen Matlock, Mick Jones, Don Letts, Slash, Billy Bragg, Hugh
Cornwell and Captain Sensible. Now, for the first time, they give the inside
view on events such as The Sex Pistols' swearing live on the Bill Grundy TV
show and staging their anti-Jubilee riverboat party on the Thames, famous gigs
at The Roxy and 100 Club, and the groundbreaking records by The Pistols, The
Clash, The Damned and others. From the widely debated roots of punk in the
late-Sixties through to the fallout of the post-punk period in 1984, and the
ongoing influence on today's bands, Punk Rock is the definitive oral history of
an inimitable and exciting movement.
Our Ladies Alan Warner 2020-09-03 NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE The choir from Our
Lady of Perpetual Succour School for Girls is being bussed to the national
finals in the big, big city. It's an important day for The Sopranos, with pubcrawling, shoplifting and body-piercing being the top priorities. And with a
newly anchored nuclear sub in the bay, the Man Trap disco will be full of
submariners on shore-leave tonight. There is no time for delays – or even for
winning... But after the fifth bottle of alco-pop on the bus it's clear that
all is not going to plan, for anyone. The Sopranos are never going to be the
same.
The Sopranos and Philosophy Richard Greene 2012-03-30 This collection of essays
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by philosophers who are also fans does a deep probe of the Sopranos, analyzing
the adventures and personalities of Tony, Carmella, Livia, and the rest of
television's most irresistible mafia family for their metaphysical,
epistemological, value theory, eastern philosophical, and contemporary
postmodern possibilities. No prior philosophical qualificationsor mob
connections are required to enjoy these musings, which are presented with the
same vibrancy and wit that have made the show such a hit.
Mad Men and Politics Lilly J. Goren 2015-03-12 Mad Men, using the historical
backdrop of the many events that came to demarcate the 1960s, has presented a
beautifully-styled rendering of this tumultuous decade, while teasing out a
number of themes that resonate throughout the show and connect to the
contemporary discourses that dominate today's political landscape. The chapters
of this book analyze the most important dimensions explored on the show,
including issues around gender, race, prejudice, the family, generational
change, the social movements of the 1960s, our understanding of America's place
in the world, and the idea of work in the post-war period. Mad Men and Politics
provides the reader with an understanding not only of the topics and issues
that can be easily grasped while watching, but also contemplates our historical
perspective of the 1960s as we consider it through the telescope of our current
condition.
Difficult Men Brett Martin 2013-06-27 A revealing look at the shows that helped
TV emerge as the signature art form of the twenty-first century In the late
1990s and early 2000s, the landscape of television began an unprecedented
transformation. While the networks continued to chase the lowest common
denominator, a wave of new shows on cable channels dramatically stretched
television’s narrative inventiveness, emotional resonance, and artistic
ambition. Combining deep reportage with cultural analysis and historical
context, Brett Martin recounts the rise and inner workings of a genre that
represents not only a new golden age for TV, but also a cultural watershed.
Difficult Men features extensive interviews with all the major players,
including David Chase, David Simon, David Milch, and Alan Ball; in addition to
other writers, executives, directors and actors. Martin delivers never-beforeheard story after story, revealing how cable television became a truly
significant and influential part of our culture.
The Soprano State Bob Ingle 2008-02-19 A close-up study of the pervasive
corruption infecting New Jersey politics, business, and government explores
scandals that have rocked the state for years, including the influence of the
Mafia and the 2004 outing and resignation of the governor.
Wendy and the Lost Boys Julie Salamon 2011-08-18 The authorized biography of
Pulitzer Prize-winning playwright Wendy Wasserstein. In Wendy and the Lost Boys
bestselling author Julie Salamon explores the life of playwright Wendy
Wasserstein's most expertly crafted character: herself. The first woman
playwright to win a Tony Award, Wendy Wasserstein was a Broadway titan. But
with her high- pitched giggle and unkempt curls, she projected an image of
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warmth and familiarity. Everyone knew Wendy Wasserstein. Or thought they did.
Born on October 18, 1950, in Brooklyn, New York, to Polish Jewish immigrant
parents, Wendy was the youngest of Lola and Morris Wasserstein's five children.
Lola had big dreams for her children. They didn't disappoint: Sandra, Wendy's
glamorous sister, became a high- ranking corporate executive at a time when
Fortune 500 companies were an impenetrable boys club. Their brother Bruce
became a billionaire superstar of the investment banking world. Yet behind the
family's remarkable success was a fiercely guarded world of private tragedies.
Wendy perfected the family art of secrecy while cultivating a densely populated
inner circle. Her friends included theater elite such as playwright Christopher
Durang, Lincoln Center Artistic Director André Bishop, former New York Times
theater critic Frank Rich, and countless others. And still almost no one knew
that Wendy was pregnant when, at age forty-eight, she was rushed to Mount Sinai
Hospital to deliver Lucy Jane three months premature. The paternity of her
daughter remains a mystery. At the time of Wendy's tragically early death less
than six years later, very few were aware that she was gravely ill. The
cherished confidante to so many, Wendy privately endured her greatest
heartbreaks alone. In Wendy and the Lost Boys, Salamon assembles the fractured
pieces, revealing Wendy in full. Though she lived an uncommon life, she spoke
to a generation of women during an era of vast change. Revisiting Wendy's
works-The Heidi Chronicles and others-we see Wendy in the free space of the
theater, where her many selves all found voice. Here Wendy spoke in the most
intimate of terms about everything that matters most: family and love, dreams
and devastation. And that is the Wendy of Neverland, the Wendy who will never
grow old.
James Gandolfini: The Real Life of the Man Who Made Tony Soprano Dan Bischoff
2014-04-08 James Gandolfini: The Real Life of the Man Who Made Tony Soprano is
the first biography of the actor who died, in June 2013 at age 51, widely
recognized as one of the best—and most defining—actors of his generation. The
book is informed by fresh interviews with Sopranos actors, the star's acting
teachers and coaches, his childhood friends, buddies from his days as a
nightclub bouncer, and Hollywood figures including the directors of his
posthumously released films. Bischoff decodes Gandolfini's portrayal of
mobsters and bad guys from his breakout role in True Romance with Patricia
Arquette to the television series role that made his career, and his portrayals
of real people like Leon Panetta in Zero Dark Thirty. Gandolfini's personal
life--from his marriages and family interactions to his deep friendships with
his fellow cast members—enriches and enlivens this book, and deepens our
understanding of the star. James Gandolfini: The Real Life of the Man Who Made
Tony Soprano is a fascinating look at Gandolfini's complicated relationship to
his roots, to the role that made him wealthy beyond his imagination, and to
American notions of masculinity, power and fame. Even as he scaled the heights
of his profession, creating a TV character as vivid as Carroll O'Connor's
Archie Bunker and as volcanic as Marlon Brando's Stanley Kowalski, Gandolfini
remained a reluctant celebrity dedicated more to his craft than to his career.
James Gandolfini: The Real Life of the Man Who Made Tony Soprano delivers a
textured, multilayered portrait of the on- and off-screen life of a complex,
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talented man who rose from an Italian immigrant family in northern New Jersey
to join the ranks of America's most iconic actors.
The Sopranos Sessions Matt Zoller Seitz 2019-01-08 New York Times–Bestseller:
“The authors’ interviews with Chase are endlessly illuminating . . . the
definitive celebration of a show that made history.” —Kirkus Reviews On January
10, 1999, a mobster walked into a psychiatrist’s office and changed TV history.
By shattering preconceptions about the kinds of stories the medium should tell,
The Sopranos launched our current age of prestige television, paving the way
for such giants as Mad Men, The Wire, Breaking Bad, and Game of Thrones. As TV
critics for Tony Soprano’s hometown paper, New Jersey’s The Star-Ledger, Alan
Sepinwall and Matt Zoller Seitz were among the first to write about the series
before it became a cultural phenomenon. Now they have reunited to produce The
Sopranos Sessions, a collection of recaps, conversations, and critical essays
covering every episode. Featuring a series of new long-form interviews with
series creator David Chase, as well as selections from the authors’ archival
writing on the series, The Sopranos Sessions explores the show’s artistry,
themes, and legacy, examining its portrayal of Italian Americans, its graphic
depictions of violence, and its deep connections to other cinematic and
television classics. “Includes highly detailed recaps of each episode [and] a
debate about the much-discussed final moment of the final episode.” —The New
York Times “Excellent . . . an enjoyable read.” —The Irish Times
Billion-dollar Kiss Jeffrey Stepakoff 2007 A successful television writer and
producer draws on his long-time professional experience to trace the evolution
of television writing, offering explanations of why quality television peaked
in the eighties and nineties only to give way to a prevalence of reality
television in recent years.
The Last Longshoreman Marc Zappulla 2016-10-12 Anthony "Tony" Costa grew up
admiring his Uncle Dom-a made member of the New England mafia- so when Dom asks
him to collect gambling debts from around the neighborhood, Tony is happy to
help. Even after his uncle gets thrown in jail, he does his nephew a good turn
from behind bars, getting him a job as a longshoreman on the Boston waterfront.
The year is 1958, and Tony is only eighteen. His new job quickly teaches him
what it will take to survive on the docks. Tony and his violent new friend
Butchie Shea soon carve out a life for themselves on the pier. But when Butchie
convinces him to take desperate, brutal action against an adversary, Tony
realizes just how badly his criminal lifestyle has tainted him. He vows to go
straight and focus on his wife and family-but old habits die hard, and the
opportunity of a lifetime yanks Tony back in. The job could lead to big
rewards, but Tony might not see just how risky it is until it's too late.
Play All Clive James 2016-08-30 “A loving and breezy set of essays” on today’s
most addictive TV shows from “an incisive and hilarious critic” (Slate).
Television is not what it once was. Award-winning author and critic Clive James
spent decades covering the medium, and witnessed a radical change in content,
format, and programming, and in the very manner in which TV is watched. Here he
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examines this unique cultural revolution, providing a brilliant, eminently
entertaining analysis of many of television’s most notable twenty-first-century
accomplishments and their not always subtle impact on modern society—including
such acclaimed serial dramas as Breaking Bad, The West Wing, Mad Men, and The
Sopranos and the comedy 30 Rock. With intelligence and wit, James explores a
television landscape expanded by cable and broadband and profoundly altered by
the advent of Netflix, Amazon, and other cord-cutting platforms that have
helped to usher in a golden age of unabashed binge-watching. “James loves
television, he loves the winding stories it tells and that we share them
together. Play All is a late love letter to the medium of our lives.”—Sunday
Times “Large-brained and largehearted, and written with astonishing
energy.”—The New York Times Book Review “Witty and insightful musing on popular
and critically acclaimed series of the past two decades.”—Publishers Weekly
I Like to Watch Emily Nussbaum 2020-06-09 From The New Yorker’s fiercely
original, Pulitzer Prize-winning culture critic, a provocative collection of
new and previously published essays arguing that we are what we watch. “Emily
Nussbaum is the perfect critic—smart, engaging, funny, generous, and
insightful.”—David Grann, author of Killers of the Flower Moon NAMED ONE OF THE
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY NPR • Chicago Tribune • Esquire • Library Journal •
Kirkus Reviews From her creation of the “Approval Matrix” in New York magazine
in 2004 to her Pulitzer Prize–winning columns for The New Yorker, Emily
Nussbaum has argued for a new way of looking at TV. In this collection,
including two never-before-published essays, Nussbaum writes about her passion
for television, beginning with Buffy the Vampire Slayer, the show that set her
on a fresh intellectual path. She explores the rise of the female screw-up, how
fans warp the shows they love, the messy power of sexual violence on TV, and
the year that jokes helped elect a reality-television president. There are
three big profiles of television showrunners—Kenya Barris, Jenji Kohan, and
Ryan Murphy—as well as examinations of the legacies of Norman Lear and Joan
Rivers. The book also includes a major new essay written during the year of
#MeToo, wrestling with the question of what to do when the artist you love is a
monster. More than a collection of reviews, the book makes a case for toppling
the status anxiety that has long haunted the “idiot box,” even as it
transformed. Through it all, Nussbaum recounts her fervent search, over fifteen
years, for a new kind of criticism, one that resists the false hierarchy that
elevates one kind of culture (violent, dramatic, gritty) over another (joyful,
funny, stylized). I Like to Watch traces her own struggle to punch through
stifling notions of “prestige television,” searching for a more expansive, more
embracing vision of artistic ambition—one that acknowledges many types of
beauty and complexity and opens to more varied voices. It’s a book that
celebrates television as television, even as each year warps the definition of
just what that might mean. FINALIST FOR THE PEN/DIAMONSTEIN-SPIELVOGEL AWARD
FOR THE ART OF THE ESSAY “This collection, including some powerful new work,
proves once and for all that there’s no better American critic of anything than
Emily Nussbaum. But I Like to Watch turns out to be even greater than the sum
of its brilliant parts—it’s the most incisive, intimate, entertaining,
authoritative guide to the shows of this golden television age.”—Kurt Andersen,
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author of Fantasyland “Reading Emily Nussbaum makes us smarter not just about
what we watch, but about how we live, what we love, and who we are. I Like to
Watch is a joy.”—Rebecca Traister
Sensing the Past Jim Cullen 2013-02-28 Sensing the Past explores perennial
themes in American culture as manifested through the works of six of
Hollywood's biggest movies stars: Clint Eastwood, Daniel Day-Lewis, Denzel
Washington, Meryl Streep, Tom Hanks, and Jodie Foster.
The Sopranos Dana Polan 2009-01-30 “In its original run on HBO, The Sopranos
mattered, and it matters still,” Dana Polan asserts early in this analysis of
the hit show, in which he sets out to clarify the impact and importance of the
series in both its cultural and media-industry contexts. A renowned film and TV
scholar, Polan combines a close and extended reading of the show itself—and of
select episodes and scenes—with broader attention to the social landscape with
which it is in dialogue. For Polan, The Sopranos is a work of playful irony
that complicates simplistic attempts to grasp its meanings and values. The show
seductively beckons the viewer into an amoral universe, hinting at ways to make
sense of its ethically complicated situations, only to challenge the viewer’s
complacent grasp of things. It deftly exploits the interplay between art
culture and popular culture by mixing elements of art cinema—meandering plots,
narrative breaks, and an uncertain progression—with the allure of a soap opera,
delving into its characters’ sex lives, mob rivalries, and parent–child
conflicts. A show about corrupt figures who parasitically try to squeeze
illicit profit from the system, The Sopranos itself seems a target of attempts
to glom on to its fame as a successful TV series: attempts by media executives,
marketers, critics and writers, and even presidential candidates. “Everyone
wants a piece of Sopranos action,” says Polan, and he traces the marketing of
the series across both official and unauthorized media platforms, including
cookbooks, games, DVDs, and the kitschy Sopranos bus tour. Critiquing previous
books on The Sopranos, Polan suggests that in their quest to find deep meaning,
many of the authors missed the show’s ironic and comedic side.
Unrequited Infatuations Stevie Van Zandt 2021-09-28 Uncover never-before-told
stories in this epic tale of self-discovery by a Rock n Roll disciple and
member of the E Street Band. What story begins in a bedroom in suburban New
Jersey in the early '60s, unfolds on some of the country's largest stages, and
then ranges across the globe, demonstrating over and over again how Rock and
Roll has the power to change the world for the better? This story. The first
true heartbeat of Unrequited Infatuations is the moment when Stevie Van Zandt
trades in his devotion to the Baptist religion for an obsession with Rock and
Roll. Groups like the Beatles and the Rolling Stones created new ideas of
community, creative risk, and principled rebellion. They changed him forever.
While still a teenager, he met Bruce Springsteen, a like-minded outcast/true
believer who became one of his most important friends and bandmates. As Miami
Steve, Van Zandt anchored the E Street Band as they conquered the Rock and Roll
world. And then, in the early '80s, Van Zandt stepped away from E Street to
embark on his own odyssey. He refashioned himself as Little Steven, a political
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songwriter and performer, fell in love with Maureen Santoro who greatly
expanded his artistic palette, and visited the world's hot spots as an
artist/journalist to not just better understand them, but to help change them.
Most famously, he masterminded the recording of "Sun City," an anti-apartheid
anthem that sped the demise of South Africa's institutionalized racism and
helped get Nelson Mandela out of prison. By the '90s, Van Zandt had lived at
least two lives—one as a mainstream rocker, one as a hardcore activist. It was
time for a third. David Chase invited Van Zandt to be a part of his new
television show, the Sopranos—as Silvio Dante, he was the unconditionally loyal
consiglieri who sat at the right hand of Tony Soprano (a relationship that
oddly mirrored his real-life relationship with Bruce Springsteen). Underlying
all of Van Zandt's various incarnations was a devotion to preserving the
centrality of the arts, especially the endangered species of Rock. In the
twenty-first century, Van Zandt founded a groundbreaking radio show (Little
Steven's Underground Garage), created the first two 24/7 branded music channels
on SiriusXM (Underground Garage and Outlaw Country), started a fiercely
independent record label (Wicked Cool), and developed a curriculum to teach
students of all ages through the medium of music history. He also rejoined the
E Street Band for what has now been a twenty-year victory lap. Unrequited
Infatuations chronicles the twists and turns of Stevie Van Zandt's always
surprising life. It is more than just the testimony of a globe-trotting nomad,
more than the story of a groundbreaking activist, more than the odyssey of a
spiritual seeker, and more than a master class in rock and roll (not to mention
a dozen other crafts). It's the best book of its kind because it's the only
book of its kind. **Instant International Bestseller, New York Times
Bestseller, USA Today Bestseller, Wall Street Journal Bestseller, Los Angeles
Times Bestseller, Publishers Weekly Bestseller**
Difficult Men Brett Martin 2013 In the late 1990s and early 2000s, a wave of TV
shows, first on premium cable channels like HBO and then basic cable networks
like FX and AMC, dramatically stretched television's inventiveness, emotional
resonance and ambition. Shows such as The Wire, Breaking Bad, The Sopranos, Mad
Men, Deadwood, The Shield tackled issues of life and death, love and sexuality,
addiction, race, violence and existential boredom. Television shows became the
place to go to see stories of the triumph and betrayals of the American Dream
at the beginning of the twenty-first century. This revolution happened at the
hands of a new breed of auteur: the all-powerful writer-show runner. These were
men nearly as complicated, idiosyncratic, and "difficult" as the conflicted
protagonists that defined the genre. Given the chance to make art in a maligned
medium, they fell upon the opportunity with unchecked ambition.Difficult Men
features extensive interviews with all the major players, including David Chase
and James Gandolfini (The Sopranos), David Simon, Dominic West and Ed Burns
(The Wire), Vince Gilligan (Breaking Bad), Matthew Weiner and Jon Hamm (Mad
Men), David Milch (NYPD Blue, Deadwood) and Alan Ball (Six Feet Under), in
addition to dozens of other writers, directors, studio executives and actors.
Martin takes us behind the scenes of our favourite shows, delivering neverbefore-heard story after story and revealing how TV has emerged from the shadow
of film to become a truly significant and influential part of our culture.
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Brett Martin is the author of The Supranos: The Book(2007). His work has
appeared in The New York Times, The New Yorker, Food and Wine and Vanity Fair.
Difficult Men is an insightful history of popular US TV drama which traces the
emergence of shows such as The Sopranos, Breaking Bad, Mad Men and The Wire,
and explores their engagement with important social issues around love,
sexuality, race and violence.
The Sopranos Franco Ricci 2014 In The Sopranos: Born under a Bad Sign, Franco
Ricci presents an insightful analysis of the groundbreaking HBO series and its
complex psychological themes.
Stealing the Show Joy Press 2019-03-19 From a leading cultural journalist, the
definitive cultural history of female showrunners—including exclusive
interviews with such influential figures as Shonda Rhimes, Amy ShermanPalladino, Mindy Kaling, Amy Schumer, and many more. “An urgent and
entertaining history of the transformative powers of women in TV” (Kirkus
Reviews, starred review). In recent years, women have radically transformed the
television industry both behind and in front of the camera. From Murphy Brown
to 30 Rock and beyond, these shows and the extraordinary women behind them have
shaken up the entertainment landscape, making it look as if equal opportunities
abound. But it took decades of determination in the face of outright exclusion
to reach this new era. In this “sharp, funny, and gorgeously researched” (Emily
Nussbaum, The New Yorker) book, veteran journalist Joy Press tells the story of
the maverick women who broke through the barricades and the iconic shows that
redefined the television landscape starting with Diane English and Roseanne
Barr—and even incited controversy that reached as far as the White House.
Drawing on a wealth of original interviews with the key players like Amy
Sherman-Palladino (Gilmore Girls), Jenji Kohan (Orange is the New Black), and
Jill Soloway (Transparent) who created storylines and characters that changed
how women are seen and how they see themselves, this is the exhilarating
behind-the-scenes story of a cultural revolution.
The Childhood of Jesus J. M. Coetzee 2014 After crossing oceans, a man and a
boy arrive in a new land. Here they are each assigned a name and an age, and
held in a camp in the desert while they learn Spanish, the language of their
new country. As SimÃ3n and David they make their way to the relocation centre
in the city of Novilla, where officialdom treats them politely but not
necessarily helpfully. SimÃ3n finds a job in a grain wharf. The work is
unfamiliar and backbreaking, but he soon warms to his stevedore comrades, who
during breaks conduct philosophical dialogues on the dignity of labour, and
generally take him to their hearts. Now he must set about his task of locating
the boyâe(tm)s mother. Though like everyone else who arrives in this new
country he seems to be washed clean of all traces of memory, he is convinced he
will know her when he sees her. And indeed, while walking with the boy in the
countryside SimÃ3n catches sight of a woman he is certain is the mother, and
persuades her to assume the role. David's new mother comes to realise that he
is an exceptional child, a bright, dreamy boy with highly unusual ideas about
the world. But the school authorities detect a rebellious streak in him and
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insist he be sent to a special school far away. His mother refuses to yield him
up, and it is SimÃ3n who must drive the car as the trio flees across the
mountains. THE CHILDHOOD OF JESUS is a profound, beautiful and continually
surprising novel from a very great writer.
A Guy's Guide to Being a Man's Man Frank Vincent 2007-01-02 These days, it’s
harder than ever to know how to act like a real man. We’re not talking about
the touchy-feely, ultra-sensitive, emotion-sharing, not-afraid-to-cry version
of manhood that Oprah and Dr. Phil have been spouting for years. We’re talking
about the though, smart, confident, charming, classy, all-around good fella
that upholds the true ideal of what is known as “a man’s man.” Now, renowned
actor and true-life man’s man Frank Vincent, famed for his unforgettable toughguy roles in such classic films as Raging Bull, Goodfellas and HBO’s The
Sopranos, is going to show how any man can be all that he can be in love, work,
play, and life. Everything you need to know is covered here, including, getting
the best women by being the best man, dressing like a champ and taking on the
world, winning big money and big respect in Las Vegas, selecting, smoking, and
savoring a great cigar, and much more. If you want to learn how to be a man’s
man, you gotta learn from a man’s man. And with the great Frank Vincent
vouching for you, you’ll be on your way to getting everything you ever wanted
outta life.
Marion Brett Martin 2016-08-26 A novel about Marion Oak Sticht and her life on
the west coast of Tasmania after her husband Robert Sticht had established
himself as a genius metallurgist and then lost his fortune on a bad investment.
They moved from America to the west coast of Tasmania and built a wonderful
house called Penghana and Robert amassed a world class collection of books and
fine art. They were unable to retunr to the US when things went bad and after
Robert died Marion moved to the ghost town of Balfour. The trajectory of
Marion's life is tragic.
Fosse Sam Wasson 2013 The pop culture historian and best-selling author of
Fifth Avenue, 5 A.M. presents a revealing portrait of the renowned dancer,
choreographer, screenwriter and director that traces his numerous reinventions
and prodigious professional achievements as well as his romantic relationships
and excessive appetites. 40,000 first printing.
All the Pieces Matter Jonathan Abrams 2019-02-12 Since its final episode aired
in 2008, HBO's acclaimed crime drama The Wire has only become more popular and
influential. The issues it tackled, from the failures of the drug war and
criminal justice system to systemic bias in law enforcement and other social
institutions, have become more urgent and central to the national conversation.
The show's actors, such as Idris Elba, Dominic West, and Michael B. Jordan,
have gone on to become major stars. Its creators and writers, including David
Simon and Richard Price, have developed dedicated cult followings of their own.
Universities use the show to teach everything from film theory to criminal
justice to sociology. Politicians and activists reference it when discussing
policy. When critics compile lists of the Greatest TV Shows of All Time, The
difficult-men-from-the-sopranos-and-the-wire-to-ma
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Wire routinely appears near or at the top. But while there has been a great
deal of critical analysis of the show and its themes, until now there has never
been a definitive, behind-the-scenes take on how it came to be made. With
unparalleled access to all the key actors and writers involved in its creation,
Jonathan Abrams tells the astonishing, compelling, and complete account of The
Wire, from its inception and creation through its end and powerful legacy.
The Corner David Simon 2013-03-13 The crime-infested intersection of West
Fayette and Monroe Streets is well-known--and cautiously avoided--by most of
Baltimore. But this notorious corner's 24-hour open-air drug market provides
the economic fuel for a dying neighborhood. David Simon, an award-winning
author and crime reporter, and Edward Burns, a 20-year veteran of the urban
drug war, tell the chilling story of this desolate crossroad. Through the eyes
of one broken family--two drug-addicted adults and their smart, vulnerable 15year-old son, DeAndre McCollough, Simon and Burns examine the sinister
realities of inner cities across the country and unflinchingly assess why law
enforcement policies, moral crusades, and the welfare system have accomplished
so little. This extraordinary book is a crucial look at the price of the drug
culture and the poignant scenes of hope, caring, and love that astonishingly
rise in the midst of a place America has abandoned.
Woke Up This Morning Michael Imperioli 2021-11-02 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER "I will be reading and rereading Woke Up This Morning....These
rollicking gabfests... bring together nearly everyone, on screen and off, who
made the series a creative and cultural landmark. The freely offered admiration
expressed by so many for their missing comrade and unofficial cast captain,
Gandolfini, makes these stories about playing tough guys all the more tender."
—New York Times "Essential for fans, with a revelation on every page." —Kirkus
Reviews "A spectacular tell-all...the ultimate book on The Sopranos, made by
the people who lived it." —Publishers Weekly Expanding on their hit Talking
Sopranos podcast with exclusive interviews for the book with the cast, crew,
producers, writers, directors and creators, stars Michael Imperioli and Steve
Schirripa deliver the definitive oral history of the landmark television series
and streaming hit The Sopranos. Packed with untold stories from behind the
scenes and on the set, they’re spilling all the secrets. Who made the phone
call that got HBO to launch The Sopranos? What’s the significance of all those
eggs? And, what the hell ever happened to the Russian? Michael Imperioli, Steve
Schirripa, and the entire cast and crew of The Sopranos have all the
answers—and they’re revealing where all the bodies are buried. Inspired by the
incredibly successful Talking Sopranos podcast, The Sopranos stars Michael
Imperioli (Christopher Moltisanti) and Steve Schirripa (Bobby Baccalieri)
finally reveal all the Soprano family secrets in a surprising, funny, and
honest new book. Woke Up This Morning is the definitive behind-the-scenes
history of the groundbreaking HBO series that became a worldwide cultural
phenomenon, ushered in a new Golden Age of Television, and to this day
continues to be one of the most binged shows of all time. Michael and Steve
tell all the incredible stories that The Sopranos fans have been waiting to
hear for over twenty years. The book covers the entire history of The Sopranos
difficult-men-from-the-sopranos-and-the-wire-to-ma
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series from the original concept pitch and casting to the infamous cut to
black—and answer many of the thousands of fan questions sent to the podcast, as
well as dispel some widely propagated myths and reveal things no one outside
the show would even know to ask.
The Seven or Eight Deaths of Stella Fortuna Juliet Grames 2019-05-07 From
Calabria to Connecticut: a sweeping family saga about sisterhood, secrets,
Italian immigration, the American dream, and one woman's tenacious fight
against her own fate For Stella Fortuna, death has always been a part of life.
Stella’s childhood is full of strange, life-threatening incidents—moments where
ordinary situations like cooking eggplant or feeding the pigs inexplicably take
lethal turns. Even Stella’s own mother is convinced that her daughter is cursed
or haunted. In her rugged Italian village, Stella is considered an
oddity—beautiful and smart, insolent and cold. Stella uses her peculiar
toughness to protect her slower, plainer baby sister Tina from life’s harshest
realities. But she also provokes the ire of her father Antonio: a man who
demands subservience from women and whose greatest gift to his family is his
absence. When the Fortunas emigrate to America on the cusp of World War II,
Stella and Tina must come of age side-by-side in a hostile new world with
strict expectations for each of them. Soon Stella learns that her survival is
worthless without the one thing her family will deny her at any cost: her
independence. In present-day Connecticut, one family member tells this
heartrending story, determined to understand the persisting rift between the
now-elderly Stella and Tina. A richly told debut, The Seven or Eight Deaths of
Stella Fortuna is a tale of family transgressions as ancient and twisted as the
olive branch that could heal them. “Witty and deeply felt.” —Entertainment
Weekly (New and Notable) “The Seven or Eight Deaths of Stella Fortuna achieves
what no sweeping history lesson about American immigrants could: It brings to
life a woman that time and history would have ignored.” —Washington Post
The HBO Effect Dean J. DeFino 2013-11-21 No advertisers to please, no censors
to placate, no commercial interruptions every eleven minutes, demanding
cliffhangers to draw viewers back after the commercial breaks: HBO has rewritten the rules of television; and the result has been nothing short of a
cultural ground shift. The HBO Effect details how the fingerprints of HBO are
all over contemporary film and television. Their capability to focus on smaller
markets made shows like Sex and the City, The Sopranos, The Wire, and even the
more recent Game of Thrones and Girls, trigger shows on basic cable networks to
follow suit. HBO pioneered the use of HDTV and the widescreen format,
production and distribution deals leading to market presence, and the promotion
of greater diversity on TV (discussing issues of class and race). The HBO
Effect examines this rich and unique history for clues to its remarkable impact
upon television and popular culture. It's time to take a wide-angle look at HBO
as a producer of American culture.
Tokyo Underworld Robert Whiting 2000 A provocative study of the role of
Americans in the growth and development of the Tokyo underworld since the end
of World War II examines the powerful alliances among crime bosses, corporate
difficult-men-from-the-sopranos-and-the-wire-to-ma
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leaders, politicians, and public figures. Reprint. 12,500 first printing.
TV (The Book) Alan Sepinwall 2016-09-06 Is The Wire better than Breaking Bad?
Is Cheers better than Seinfeld? What's the best high school show ever made? Why
did Moonlighting really fall apart? Was the Arrested Development Netflix season
brilliant or terrible? For twenty years-since they shared a TV column at Tony
Soprano's hometown newspaper-critics Alan Sepinwall and Matt Zoller Seitz have
been debating these questions and many more, but it all ultimately boils down
to this: What's the greatest TV show ever? That debate reaches an epic
conclusion in TV (THE BOOK). Sepinwall and Seitz have identified and ranked the
100 greatest scripted shows in American TV history. Using a complex,
obsessively all-encompassing scoring system, they've created a Pantheon of top
TV shows, each accompanied by essays delving into what made these shows great.
From vintage classics like The Twilight Zone and I Love Lucy to modern
masterpieces like Mad Men and Friday Night Lights, from huge hits like All in
the Family and ER to short-lived favorites like Firefly and Freaks and Geeks,
TV (THE BOOK) will bring the triumphs of the small screen together in one
amazing compendium. Sepinwall and Seitz's argument has ended. Now it's time for
yours to begin!
Difficult Men Brett Martin 2014-07-29 A revealing look at the shows that helped
TV emerge as the signature art form of the twenty-first century In the late
1990s and early 2000s, the landscape of television began an unprecedented
transformation. While the networks continued to chase the lowest common
denominator, a wave of new shows on cable channels dramatically stretched
television’s narrative inventiveness, emotional resonance, and artistic
ambition. Combining deep reportage with cultural analysis and historical
context, Brett Martin recounts the rise and inner workings of a genre that
represents not only a new golden age for TV, but also a cultural watershed.
Difficult Men features extensive interviews with all the major players,
including David Chase, David Simon, David Milch, and Alan Ball; in addition to
other writers, executives, directors and actors. Martin delivers never-beforeheard story after story, revealing how cable television became a truly
significant and influential part of our culture.
Tao of Bada Bing! Francesca Lia Block 2003-01 Millions of viewers have enjoyed
the black humour and the skewed but perceptive wisdom of The Sopranos. This is
the official guide to the language, philosophy and street wisdom of the world's
most famous mobster family.
Mad Men Carousel Matt Zoller Seitz 2015-11-10 Mad Men Carousel is an episodeby-episode guide to all seven seasons of AMC's Mad Men. This book collects TV
and movie critic Matt Zoller Seitz’s celebrated Mad Men recaps—as featured on
New York magazine's Vulture blog—for the first time, including never-beforepublished essays on the show’s first three seasons. Seitz’s writing digs deep
into the show’s themes, performances, and filmmaking, examining complex and
sometimes confounding aspects of the series. The complete series—all seven
seasons and ninety-two episodes—is covered. Each episode review also includes
difficult-men-from-the-sopranos-and-the-wire-to-ma
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brief explanations of locations, events, consumer products, and scientific
advancements that are important to the characters, such as P.J. Clarke’s
restaurant and the old Penn Station; the inventions of the birth control pill,
the Xerox machine, and the Apollo Lunar Module; the release of the Beatles’
Revolver and the Beach Boys’ Pet Sounds; and all the wars, protests,
assassinations, and murders that cast a bloody pall over a chaotic decade. Mad
Men Carousel is named after an iconic moment from the show’s first-season
finale, “The Wheel,â€? wherein Don delivers an unforgettable pitch for a new
slide projector that’s centered on the idea of nostalgia: “the pain from an old
wound.â€? This book will soothe the most ardent Mad Men fan’s nostalgia for the
show. New viewers, who will want to binge-watch their way through one of the
most popular TV shows in recent memory, will discover a spoiler-friendly
companion to one of the most multilayered and mercurial TV shows of all time.
It's the perfect gift for Mad Men fans and obsessives. Also available from Matt
Zoller Seitz: The Oliver Stone Experience, The Wes Anderson Collection: Bad
Dads, The Wes Anderson Collection: The Grand Budapest Hotel, and The Wes
Anderson Collection.
Difficult Men Brett Martin 2013 Shows such as The Wire, The Sopranos, Mad Men,
Deadwood, The Shield tackled issues of life and death, love and sexuality,
addiction, race and violence. This revolution happened at the hands of a new
breed of auteur: the all-powerful writer-show runner. This book features
extensive interviews with all the major players.
Ethics at the Cinema Ward E. Jones 2011-01-07 The editors of Ethics at the
Cinema invited a diverse group of moral philosophers and philosophers of film
to engage with ethical issues raised within, or within the process of viewing,
a single film of each contributor's choice. The result is a unique collection
of considerable breadth. Discussions focus on both classic and modern films,
and topics range from problems of traditional concern to philosophers (e.g.
virtue, justice, and ideals) to problems of traditional concern to filmmakers
(e.g. sexuality, social belonging, and cultural identity).
Difficult Men Brett Martin 2013-07-15 In the late 1990s and early 2000s, a wave
of TV shows, first on premium cable channels like HBO and then basic cable
networks like FX and AMC, dramatically stretched television's inventiveness,
emotional resonance and ambition. Shows such as The Wire, Breaking Bad, The
Sopranos, Mad Men, Deadwood, The Shield tackled issues of life and death, love
and sexuality, addiction, race, violence and existential boredom. Television
shows became the place to go to see stories of the triumph and betrayals of the
American Dream at the beginning of the twenty-first century. This revolution
happened at the hands of a new breed of auteur: the all-powerful writer-show
runner. These were men nearly as complicated, idiosyncratic, and "difficult" as
the conflicted protagonists that defined the genre. Given the chance to make
art in a maligned medium, they fell upon the opportunity with unchecked
ambition. Difficult Men features extensive interviews with all the major
players, including David Chase and James Gandolfini (The Sopranos), David
Simon, Dominic West and Ed Burns (The Wire), Vince Gilligan (Breaking Bad),
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Matthew Weiner and Jon Hamm (Mad Men), David Milch (NYPD Blue, Deadwood) and
Alan Ball (Six Feet Under), in addition to dozens of other writers, directors,
studio executives and actors. Martin takes us behind the scenes of our
favourite shows, delivering never-before-heard story after story and revealing
how TV has emerged from the shadow of film to become a truly significant and
influential part of our culture. Brett Martin is the author of The Supranos:
The Book(2007). His work has appeared in The New York Times, The New Yorker,
Food and Wine and Vanity Fair. Difficult Men is an insightful history of
popular US TV drama which traces the emergence of shows such as The Sopranos,
Breaking Bad, Mad Men and The Wire, and explores their engagement with
important social issues around love, sexuality, race and violence.
Difficult Men Brett Martin 2014-07-29 A revealing look at the shows that helped
TV emerge as the signature art form of the twenty-first century In the late
1990s and early 2000s, the landscape of television began an unprecedented
transformation. While the networks continued to chase the lowest common
denominator, a wave of new shows on cable channels dramatically stretched
television’s narrative inventiveness, emotional resonance, and artistic
ambition. Combining deep reportage with cultural analysis and historical
context, Brett Martin recounts the rise and inner workings of a genre that
represents not only a new golden age for TV, but also a cultural watershed.
Difficult Men features extensive interviews with all the major players,
including David Chase, David Simon, David Milch, and Alan Ball; in addition to
other writers, executives, directors and actors. Martin delivers never-beforeheard story after story, revealing how cable television became a truly
significant and influential part of our culture.
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